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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: EDWARD AND CONSTANCE BAUGHMAN <edconnieb@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 8:44 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Save Lake Almanor

I own property at 193 Peninsula Dr. on the peninsula.  I am very opposed to the 
Thermal Curtain proposed by the Water Board.  I feel it would be detrimental to the 
lake. 
  
Todd Baughman 
2890 Fountain Ave. 
Las Cruces, NM 88007 
  
575-541-4532 


